
 

INFORMATION FROM THE CONTROL 
COMMISSION 
 

The 2019 General Assembly will be our first with a Control Commission, and we very much look 
forward to seeing you all in Madrid in October.  

Stand for election 
Nominations are now open for all roles to be elected at the 2019 General Assembly. All members of 
full organisations and affiliated organisations are eligible to run for election, as are Activist 
members. All roles are two year terms. The roles available are: 
 
Rainbow Rose Board 
- Secretary General 
- President 
- Treasurer 
- Vice President (x3 places) 
- Board member (x3 places) 
 
Control Commission 
- Member of Control Commission (x3 places) 
 
Candidates for all positions must submit:  
- a CV; 
- a nomination letter from their member organisation*; 
- a letter of motivation . 
 
These must be received electronically by the Control Commission at control@rainbowrose.eu by the 
deadline for the receipt of nominations, which is WEDNESDAY 18th SEPTEMBER 2019 at 1600 CET.  
 
All candidates must be eligible to run in accordance with the rules and statutes of Rainbow Rose, 
which are available here.   
 
We will endeavour to support all potential candidates in their nomination process and are very 
happy to give information and advice via control@rainbowrose.eu. We recommend that candidates 
submit their nominations well in advance of the deadline, to allow for any advice and guidance 
should their submission be invalid, as the deadline for nominations is final. 
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Motions 
Ordinary motions, proposals to modify the statutes and proposals to modify the rules of procedure 
can be submitted to the General Assembly by the Board, Full Members and Associate Members. 
These must be submitted to the Control Commission at control@rainbowrose.eu. The deadline for 
the receipt of all motions is WEDNESDAY 18th SEPTEMBER 2019 at 1600 CET. As with nominations 
for election, we are happy to give guidance and advice. As it is an election year, while motions on the 
election process can be submitted, they will not change any procedures or activities related to the 
2019 elections.  
 
Sarah, Sara and Jan  
Rainbow Rose Control Commission 
 
*Activists will not be required to submit a nomination letter from a member organisation. For the 
avoidance of doubt, as of the 2018 General Assembly, Activist members are those who reside in 
member states that do not have a current member organisation of Rainbow Rose.  If you have any 
queries about this or any other issue, please do get in touch with the Control Commission at 
control@rainbowrose.eu and we will do our best to resolve any issues 
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